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THIS WEEK AT CCJ……….     Aldi Stickers! 
    Library Exciting News!       Children in Need! 
          CCJ Friends Quiz Tonight @ 7.30pm 

School Crossing Patrol 
Vacancy! 

Role: School Crossing Patrol – 
Christchurch Downend 

Pay: £9ph Hours: 8:25am-9am & 
3:10pm-3:40pm 

Full training and uniform is provided; we 
are happy to consider part time or job 
share for further details please contact 

Martina Byrne-Obee 01454 863611 
 

Message from our Student Council 
Fri 15th Nov is Children in Need  

This year we have chosen to wear PJ’s  
 (Onesies/Dressing Gowns/PJ’s etc) to raise money for them.  

Please bring in a suggested donation of £1.00 
Thank you for your support – CCJ Student Council 

 

Sponsored Fun Run  
Change of Date  

 
 
 

We have moved the date of the whole school fun run 
to the morning of Wednesday 18th December 2019 so 

that we can dress in Christmas jumpers and hats! 
 

Proceeds will be split 50/50 between St Peter’s Hospice 
and CCJ funds for pupil toilets refurbishment. 

 

Sponsor forms came home yesterday. 
 

QUIZ TONIGHT AT 7.30PM  

We are looking forward to seeing those of you who have purchased 
tickets for the Quiz this evening, reminder CASH bar only please. 

Thanks to the Friends Committee for organising it! 
 

Thanks to your donations we now have 
our completed Aldi Sticker board. We 
will receive a free Sports kit and the 

chance to win £20,000 for the school. 
 (no more stickers required now thanks!) 
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                                                                          CCJ DATES…! 
 

November  
Mon 11th Flu Immunisation 

Tues 12th Singing for Y3 and 4 starts 
Fri 15th YR’20 Open Morning 

Fri 15th Children in Need/Wear PJs 
Mon 18th Y6 Height and Weight  

Thurs 21st Climate change workshop 
 

 
 

CCJ NATIVITY SERVICES  
 

Advanced notice that there will be no evening Nativity 
performance at the church this year so that every child can 

be part of both performances.  
Instead, we have decided to hold two afternoon 

performances.  
 

There are 2 opportunities to watch the Nativity performance  
Wed 11th – LB Nativity Play 1:30pm  
Thurs 12th – LB Nativity Play 1:30pm  

 

FRIENDS OF CCJ 
DATES  

 

TONIGHT  
QUIZ NIGHT  

Sold Out! 
Good Luck Teams! 

 
 

Monday 9th Dec 
Upper Band  

Christmas Bazaar 
Friends Raffle –

raffle 

Hot School Dinners 
Please continue to book hot meals online and 
 before 8am on the day the meal is required.  

Please remember to save you booking.  
With effect from next week if your child has not pre booked a 

meal we will be calling home asking for you to bring in a 
packed lunch for that day.  

A reminder that all debts need to be paid via Parent Pay 

December 
Thurs 5th School Christmas Lunch  

Mon 9th – UB Christmas Bazaar  
Wed 11th – LB Nativity Play 1:30pm  
Thurs 12th – LB Nativity Play 1:30pm  

Fri 13th – Interest Group Day  
Mon 16th – Xmas Factor 

Tues 17th – Christmas Parties  
Wed 18th – Christmas Parties  

Wed 18th – School Fun Run (am) 
Fri 20th – End of Term 2  

  

January 
  Mon 6th – Inset Day  

Tues 7th – School  
Starts back 

 

 
 
 

Heads Message Term 2 
Library Update Weeks 1 & 2 

 
We are thrilled that almost a year to 

the date of the library flood that we are 
already on week 2 of the build.  

 
So far you will have noticed  

the scaffolding is up and the roof is off! 
 We hope that we can meet the date of 

completion of mid-December (if the 
rain holds off!). The Library is such a 

vital part of our school and the children 
have been amazing during this year of 

change.  
 

We are so very grateful for the 
generosity and provision from the local 
community, church, local businesses/ 
organisations and the Local Authority 

who agreed the funding. 

 
Levelled Reading Books 
Just a reminder that our levelled 

reading books in school are low again, 
so please can we ask that any that have 

now been read and enjoyed are 
returned for others to use.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 
Thank you for the parent/carers and 
the WI who have recently made 
cheque donations to the school.  
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